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Dear A/Prof. Guggenbichler,

Thank you for your abstract submission for the World Congress of Phlebology, being held from
4 - 8 February 2018 at the Melbourne Convention and Exhibition Centre, Melbourne, Australia.

We recently informed you that the abstracts listed below were accepted as poster

presentations. We are pleased let you know that these presentations have now been upgraded
to oral presentations.

Oral Presentations

Title Perisclerotherapeutic Management — Patient's Behaviour
After Sclero-Sessions

Paper Status Accepted - Upgraded to Oral

Presenting Author A/Prof. Stephan Guggenbichler

In order to accept your presentation as an oral presentation, can you please confirm to be by
return email that you accept this upgrade.

Thank you and | look forward to your response.
David Connor

Scientific Program Chair
UIP2018 - The World Congress of Phlebology
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